
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
5th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Higher Education Parent Support Evening 
Wednesday 20th September Information Library 
 
As students begin the process of applying for Higher Education places, I would like to invite you to 
a follow-up event to the Higher Education Information Evening held last March.  The Higher 
Education Parent Support Evening will run from 4.30pm until 7.30pm on Wednesday 20th  
September and will give parents and carers who have specific queries regarding the Higher 
Education applications process the opportunity to seek answers from a member of the Sixth Form 
team; of course, students should also attend if possible.  
 
Hopefully we will be able to answer any questions you may have about the applications process, 
choosing courses, and financial support. 
 
To ensure we can give you the most accurate and detailed advice and to avoid unnecessary waiting, 
I would appreciate it if you could complete and return this form to let us know your preferred 
meeting time and the nature of your query.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs C Willis 
Assistant Headteacher: Post-16 Learning 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mrihjNJie024YLOd89SjAcbYkEWiF_1Ptx0GJr1AYb9URUlISklKVDZWRUFKVlNBNUQ5QUg2TkZVMC4u

